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T Franks

Dear  A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorategov.uk 

I work for English Heritage and feel very strongly about preserving the natural landscape
of historical sites.

I oppose any planned road scheme whether a  long tunnel,  a southwest cutting or any extra
road cutting adjoining the Stone Henge Site. We are suppose to be cutting down on carbon
footprint not increasing it. The site as it stands and has stood for thousands of years should
remain as it is, undisturbed and preserved in its present state. No more roads, tunnels or
bypasses are necessary. 

Given the way transport is going with all new regulations, restrictions being put in place
and eventually banning petrol vehicles and discouraging personal ownership of any car or
vehicle, particularly for the normal working person,  there will be a huge reduction in the
volume of traffic travelling long distances, thus it is not necessary to devastate more
countryside and ruin a beautiful heritage site by adding  yet another road, bypass or long
tunnel in any direction whatsoever (whether that be North, South, SouthWest, East etc .. ) .

Money could be spent on a more worthy cause that does not involve devastating a
beautiful site.

Kind Regards

T Franks 




